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From: mary.j.kramer@usps.gov
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 11:15 AM

To: City Council; City Council Aides; Jackie Henderson; Community Relations
Subject: Call.Click.Connect. #53626: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, and

City Council

Dear Call.Click.Connect User

A request was just created using Call.Click.Connect The request ID is 53626.

Request Details:

• Name: Mary Jane Kramer
• Approximate Address: No Address Specified
• Phone Number: 703-683-6294
• Email: mary.i.kramer@usps.gov
• Service Type: Mayor, Vice Mayor City Council
• Request Description: Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor, and City Council Members:

Please see the attached letter from NECA.

Due to the likelihood that the proposed Dominon Virgina Power project to underground a major electrical
transmission line will directly impact on our neighborhood, it is imperative that a member of the Northeast Citizens
Association be appointed to the Working Group which will examine these impacts. We are concerned about the
effects that this high voltage line might have on the quality of life and health of nearby residents. We are
concerned at the potential disruption to the environment, the economic life, and the transportation patterns of our
community.

We urge you to require a member from NECA to be on this Working Group.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Mary Jane Kramer
NECA President

• Attachment: httD://reauest.alexandriava.qov/GeoReport/UploadedFile-ashx/pdf/b904b45f-2f83-4b04-b950-
Oa999578c19f

• Expected Response Date: Tuesday, July 1

Please take the necessary actions in responding, handling and/or updating this request at the Call.Click.Connect staff

interface.

If you need assistance with handling this request, please contact CommunitvRelations@alexandriava-qov or call
703.746.HELP.

This is an automated email notification of a Call.Click.Connect request. Please do not reply to this email.



Jackie Henderson

From: Pou! Hertel <poulh@erols.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 9:54 PM
To: Jackie Henderson
Cc: Rashad Young; 'Mary Kramer'
Subject: e-mail to the Mayor and City Council members

Dear Ms. Henderson

I would be ever so grateful if you could forward this message to the Mayor and the City Council members.

Sincerely
Poul Hertel

Request that the NorthEast Citicens' Association be appointed to the Dominion Power "power line" review committee.

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council:
I ask, as a resident of the Northeast, that you ensure that the NorthEast Citizens' Association be made part of the body
appointed by the City of Alexandria to review the Dominion proposal. The association, by its location has a clear vested
interest in the outcome and as such rights to be represented.

Sincerely
Poul Hertel


